
  
 
 
 

 

NOTICE THAT THE REGULAR SCHEDULED 
MEETING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OF THE BYERS FIRE PROTECTION 
DISTRICT NO. 9 HAS BEEN POSTPONED 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the scheduled Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of the 
Byers Fire Protection District No. 9 that was to be held on Monday, the 14th day of June 2021 at 6:30 
p.m. at the District’s Office located at 100 N. Main Street, Byers, Colorado 80103 has been rescheduled 
for MONDAY, THE 21st DAY OF JUNE 2021.  An Agenda or Agenda information, if available, will 
be posted later.   
 
 
        Byers Fire Protection District No. 9 
       R. James Shelley, Chairman 
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